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August 8, 2020 

 

Dear Cheektowaga Central Parents and Students, 
 

On our webpage you will find the information you need to make decisions regarding school 
attendance for the fall of 2020. Click on the reopening tab, it will bring you to the information and the 
forms needed for a smooth transition. Please get in the habit of checking this page often as this is 
where all information will be posted accurately and in a timely manner. It is not the only place to find 
information, but the most readily available which may answer your questions or provide you with 
some reassurance.  It is on this page that I will advertise the 3 town hall meetings our district will hold 
that will provide you with an opportunity to ask questions.  These meetings will all take place and will 
be scheduled to occur, prior to August 21, 2020.  
 

Our district will be opening the 2020-21 school year in the “Hybrid Model”, the details of which are 
contained within our reopening plan which is posted to the district website.  If, however, additional 
constraints are placed upon our district, this plan is subject to change.   Please take some time to 
review the plan, keep in mind that our goal is to ensure the health and safety of all students while 
providing rich opportunities for learning.  Our district administrative team, staff and volunteers from 
the community have continuously met this summer, and continue to meet in an effort to fine tune 
policies, procedures and more importantly, our Continuity of Learning Plan.  This plan addresses the 
needs of all learners, while ensuring the health and safety of all students within the district. 
 

Thank you also to those community members (teachers, parents, PTA) who have contributed their 
time as well as ideas to the committee work regarding our reopening.  My heartfelt appreciation to 
each of you for keeping us focused on the needs of students and families as our number #1 priority.  I 
look forward to "seeing" all of you in September. 
 

 

Mary A. Morris 

Superintendent of Schools 
 


